












Dear James

Your recent finance application with Braemar Finance has been amended by the 

retailer.

Please click here to confirm this amendment.

If you have any questions, please contact the retailer for more information.

Yours sincerely,

Aileen Boyle

Managing Director

https://test.dekopay.com/credit-application/form/d-f5049c68f6dd209f23c21a9af9e2e074?utm_source=transactional_emails&utm_medium=amended&utm_campaign=2379577







